September 9, 2007

Open Recruitment for Air Quality Inspector 1 - South Coast Air Quality Management District
An open recruitment at the South Coast Air Quality Management District (SCAQMD) is currently underway to create an eligible list from which we expect to fill multiple Air Quality Inspector I vacancies that occur during the six- to twelve-month life of the list.  To apply for this posting, candidates must come to one of three test dates specified in the posting, with all required materials in hand.  This recruitment will close on October 13, 2007, which is the last of the three dates for testing for this posting. 
 
The job posting and required SCAQMD application form may be downloaded from the Employment Opportunities page of our website at www.aqmd.gov.  Hard copies of the posting are also available in the lobby of SCAQMD’s Human Resources’ department..
 
Please feel free to circulate this information to your interagency and industry colleagues and contacts.
 
Regards,  Ed Pupka
 
Edwin L. Pupka
Senior Enforcement Manager
Air Toxics & Refinery/Energy Branch
909.396.3332 (phone)
909.396.3817 (fax)
